CORRESPONDENCE
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DOCUMENT NO. 10314-2017

Application for limited proceeding increase in water and wastewater rates in Orange County by

Pluris Wedgefield, Inc.
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To submit your comments about this docket to the Florida Public Sewic;e

Commission, please complete this comment form and return it by mail,
or fax it to 1-800-511-0809. Correspondence will be placed in the docket file.

ilectronic wafer I;1ete|% 91% ﬁl‘é Megsﬁn i%rot,%l\{lé]”egl%d rate il;crease. None

+f which was requested by the customers. If the electronic meters are cost
qavings is the savings passed on to the customer. NO IT IS NOT.

It is respectfilllv requested that you the Public Service Commission do the
right thing and help us here in Wedgefield by denying the requested rate
increase. ' '

'l_‘ha_nk you for the Opnort_unitv to comment,

—PhitipJ Unser Wedgefietd resident Pluris- Customer
2835 Ballard Avenue

Orlando, FL 32833 (407) 679-6644

FOLD & TAPE - See back for address

Any email or other correspondence sent to a Florida Public Service Commissioner, or any other public official and/
or employee of the PSC, in the transaction of public business is considered a public record and is subject to Florida’s
Public Records Law. This means that Florida law generally requires the PSC to provide a copy of any such email or
correspondence, upon request, for inspection and copying to any Florida citizen or to any member of the media.
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Florida Public Service Commission
Office of Commission Clerk

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
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